
Above: Our new unicorn jump 

assessmbled and ready to 

face some horses at our Pony 

Club vs Adult Rider Challenge 

Left: Sunè lucky enough 

to have a dressage lesson 

with Tokyo Paralympian 

Sharon Jarvis  

Left: Taliah 

and Sunè 

smiling after 

having a good 

day at 

Wallangarra PC 

ODE 

Above: Danielle, Dana and 

Nicky waiting patiently to 

find out the winner of the 

Pony Club vs Adult Rider 

Challenge  
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Welcome! 

It’s hard to believe that our final formal rally is done for the 

year. What another crazy month it has been with the State 

Eventing Championships and Orange Grove Pony Club vs Adult 

Rider Challenge taking place. Once again it was great to see 

our members out representing our club in various events. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our end of year rally 

to have a fun weekend to end the 2021 pony club season   

      

 

Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 



Above: Sophie and Rose riding a 

beautiful dressage test at Capel 

ODE  

Left: Hailey and Shilo 

working hard during 

their D certificate 

Above: Paige, Sunè and Taliah 

celebrating after having a good day 

at Wallangarra PC ODE  

Above: Sophie and Rose smiling after 

a great weekend at Capel ODE 
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Achievements! 

Congratulations to: 

- Aleska Werane for her 

competition preparation in 

learning her test early and 

working on riding her test 

accuracy 

 

- Chloe Roberts for winning her 

rider class in hacking and her 

jumping class and also doing so 

well in the novelties and 

dressage. 

 

- Harpa Byrne for her hard work 

on her position and looking after 

her ponies so well at home. 

 

- Makayla Roberts for achieving 

reserve champion in the hacking, 

2nd in the dressage and doing so 

well in the jumping and novelties. 

-  

- Well done to all riders       

 



Above: Taliah and Gonzo winning 

their first 80cm together at Capel 

ODE 

Above: Taliah and Ella 

having a great day 

together at Wallangarra 

ODE 

Above: Sophie and Rose 

soaring through their SJ 

round at Capel ODE 

Above: Sunè and 

Hailey Snyman riding 

with the Serpentine 

PC team in the 

mounted game 

competition at the 

Royal Show 

 

Above: Sophie, Sunè, Madison and Hailey 

having some fun practicing some cross 

country jumps at Wallangarra 

Above: Taliah 

smiling after placing 

3rd individually and 

her team winning 

the challenge  

Above: Sunè and Mickey 

smiling after winning their 

65cm class at Wallangarra 

PC ODE  

Above: Sophie and Rose 

getting ready to ride their 

cross country round at 

Capel ODE  

 

Out and About 
 

    



 

Orange Grove Horse and Pony Club 50th Anniversary   

On Saturday the 9th of October, Orange Grove Horse and Pony Club celebrated 50 years 

of being affiliated with Pony Club WA with many of our past and present members.  

 

Thank you to everyone that came along to celebrate with the club for our 50th 

anniversary. It was fantastic to see you all and reminisce with many people who hold fond 

memories of their time at OGHPC. 

 

Thank you to Erin and Carly for their delicious food and creative decorations. Thank you 

to Sue, Karen and Amy for all those hours you put into searching and gathering photos  

for the memory book. Thank you to Dina for providing us with a slide show of photos for 

everyone to watch continuously through out the night. Also a big thank you to Rick Gill 

our CEO of PCWA and David Goode, Mayor of the City of Gosnells who shared a toast, 

reminisced with the club and helped with cutting our beautiful cake. 

 



 

Orange Grove Horse and Pony Club 50th
 Anniversary     



 

PCWA State Eventing Championships 

On the 23rd and 24th of October, 4 members from Orange Grove HPC attended the 

PCWA State Eventing Championships held at Murray HPC in Coolup. These riders were; 

Ella Jones, Sunè Snyman, Taliah Quinn and Teagan Christie. Sunè and Taliah were 

placed in a composite team in the 65cm class with two riders from Busselton and Capel 

Pony Club. Ella was also placed in a composite team in the 80cm class with three riders 

from Serpentine and Log Fence Pony Club. 

Ella Jones 

Ella had a busy weekend riding two horses at the event with 

Jasper competing in the 80cm class and Cody competing in 

the 45cm class. Ella and Jasper had a great start to day 1 

completing their dressage test and scoring 28.8 penalties. 

Ella and Jasper finished off day 2 pretty strong going double 

clear (time and obstacles) in cross country and just taking 4 

penalties in their showjumping round. Ella did a fantastic job 

to finish in 3rd place individually. 

Ella and her new horse Cody had a great weekend together 

where they started with their dressage and showjumping on 

day 1. Ella and Cody did well in their dressage to score 31.8 

penalties and just adding 8 penalties to their score from 

their showjumping round. Ella and Cody finished day 2 with cross country on a good 

note where they came in double clear (time and obstacles). Ella and Cody placed 11th 

individually. 

 

Sunè Snyman 

Sunè and Mickey had an amazing weekend competing in 

the 65cm class where they started day 1 with their 

dressage test and scoring 29.6 penalties. Sunè and 

Mickey continued with their great work on day 2 to go 

double clear (time and obstacles) in both their 

showjumping and cross country round. Sunè and 

Mickey placed 8th individually and won the 65cm class 

with their team. 

 

  



Left: 

Teagan, 

Taliah and 

Ella having 

a great 

weekend 

together 

Left: Taliah 

and Sunè 

celebrating 

after riding 

their dressage 

tests 

Left: Ella and Taliah 

smiling after a good 

weekend 
Above:The State 65cm Eventing 

Team (L-R)- Taliah, Sunè, Holly 

(Busselton) and Kaleigh (Capel) 

PCWA State Eventing Championships 

 

Taliah Quinn  

Taliah and Gonzo competed together at their first 

State Eventing Championship in the 65cm class. Taliah 

and Gonzo also had a great start to day 1 where they 

scored 29.1 penalties in their dressage. Taliah and 

Gonzo did a fantastic job on day 2 where they also 

managed to go double clear (time and obstacles) in 

both their showjumping and cross country round. 

Taliah and Gonzo placed 6th individually and won the 

65cm class with their team. 

 

Teagan Christie 

Teagan and Digby had a pretty good weekend competing in the 

105cm class. Teagan and Digby started day 1 off strong scoring 29.8 

penalties in their dressage. Teagan and Digby finished off day 2 

going in double clear (time and obstacles) in their showjumping but 

unfortunately had an unlucky stop during their cross country round.  

Teagan and Digby did a great job to finish in 2nd place individually.
 

  



Right: Harmony, 

Taliah, Tatum, JH, 

Dana and Sunè 

keeping cool in the 

shade whilst waiting 

to ride 

Above: Bryanna and 

JH smiling after a 

great round in 

showjumping 

Above: Chloe and Archie 

having a wonderful day 
Above: Makayla and Herbie 

having a fun day 

 

Orange Grove Pony Club vs Adult Rider Challenge 

On Sunday the 31st of October, Orange Grove Horse and Pony Club battled it out against 

Orange Grove Adult Riders to take the win after four phases: dressage, hacking, 

showjumping and novelties.  

 

It was great to see so many of our members out having a go, trying new things and having fun. 

Well done to Orange Grove Horse and Pony Club for winning the trophy once again and 

showing beautiful sportsmanship towards Orange Grove Adult Riders. 

 

Thank you to our event organiser Dana Greenwood and to our chief scorer Sue Greenwood 

for your work preparing and running the event. It looked like many of our members had a 

great day and we look forward to returning to the challenge in 2022! 

 



Above: 17-24 years (L-R)- Zoe 

Petterson, Sarah Little and Dana 

Greenwood 

Above: Leadline (L-R)- Bryanna Whelan, 

Morgan Falls, Makayla Roberts, Chloe 

Roberts, Jasper Wheeler and Lily DelSimone 

Above: 14-16 years (L-

R)- Tatum Hand and 

Chelsea Willock 

Above: 10 years and 

under (L-R)- Hailey 

Snyman and Madison Kain 

Above: 11-13 years (L-R)- Abbey Rowe, Taliah 

Quinn, Sunè Snyman and Sophie Dagnall 

Above: Bryanna being supported by JH 

Snyman whilst having a bumpy ride over 

our new unicorn jump 

Left: Chloe 

with Archie 

and Makayla 

with Hebie 

smiling after 

a great day  

 

Orange Grove Pony Club vs Adult Rider Challenge 

  



 

Containers for Change Program 

 

  

Orange Grove Horse and Pony Club have 

registered to receive donations from the 

Containers for Change Program 

 

Our Club’s Scheme ID is C10240496  

 

We will have at the grounds on our Club 

Days (e.g. Rallies and Events) a dedicated 

bin where you may drop your containers in 

for recycling and these will be taken to a 

refund point for processing. 

 

Otherwise, you can use the Clubs number 

"C10240496" at any refund point to make 

a donation towards the Club       

We are raising money to have a cold-water 

drink fountain installed at the club to reduce 

our reliance on bottled water.  

 

To do this we are collecting cans and bottles 

for recycling through the new containers for 

cash scheme.  

 

We still have a long way to go to reach out 

goal of $3,200. Don’t forget to keep saving 

those containers at home and deposit them at 

your nearest refund point using the club’s 

number!       



 

2021 Pony Club WA Go for 2&5 Race Around the State 

(RATS) 
 
 
 
  
  
 

Well done to all of our members for contributing and collecting points for our club        

 

By participating you are helping our club to win one of these brilliant prizes 

 

1st place – Go for 2&5 Jump Set 

2nd place- Dressage Arena Letters 

3rd place- Club Branded Flying Banners 

 

How can you help to contribute points? 

- Attending our OGHPC rallies 

- Attending State Championship Events 

- Attending the Speed to Safety events 

- Participating in the GF25 Fuel to Go and Play online training modules (200 points 

for every module + a bonus 500 points if all modules are completed) 

- Entering the GF25 Recipe Competition (100 points) 

- Completing the monthly health quiz (50 points) 

 

For more information visit the Pony Club WA website: https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/ 

 

Located under the participate tab and then look for Go for 2&5 Race Around the State 

https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/


 
  

 
  

Congratulations to our members Tatum Hand, Jasper Wheeler, Sunè 

Snyman and Maxwell Bigmore for entering the October Healthy Recipe 

Competition and winning all four prizes! 

 

Well done to all of our members who also entered the competition. It is 

great to see everyone supporting the club in the Race Around the State 

Competition! 



 
 
                                                     

 

 

                                             

           

                                                                 

                                                                  

 

 

Up & Coming – 2021 

 

December 

❖ 4-5th – OGHPC End of Year 

Sleepover Rally 

❖ 7th – OGHPC Annual General 

Meeting (AGM) 7:00pm, OGHPC 

Clubrooms 

❖ 19th - Pony Club WA Annual 

Awards 2021, State Equestrian 

Centre (Brigadoon) 

 

 

2022 

❖ Dates still waiting to be 

confirmed…  

 

Safety Reminder – 

OGHPC members  

Don’t be an easy target. 

Lock your car, take your 

valuables or do not leave 

them uncovered in your 

cars.  

Rally Timetable  

❖ 8:00am – Gates Open 

❖ 8:20am – Morning Meeting 

❖ 8:40am – Set up allocated 

arenas 

❖ 9:10am – 10:00am – Lesson 1 

❖ 10:10am – 11:00am – Lesson 2 

❖ 11:10am – 12:00pm – Lesson 3 

❖ 12:10pm – Pack away arenas 

❖ 12:30pm Lunch 

 

Birthdays 

 

 October    November    December   

20th Bryanna Whelan   4th Hailey Snyman  11th Jasper Wheeler 

23rd Sarah Little  4th Madison Kain   27th Dylan Arena  

     4th Sydelle Bland 

     23rd Dana Greenwood 

 



 

 

 

  

 

Committee 2021 
 

President                        Nicole Christie  canter@iinet.net.au 

Vice President Senior                Erin Kelty 

Vice President Junior                Angela Whelan  

Secretary/Treasurer                         Sue Greenwood             oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

                   oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

Chief Coach                                Ebony Kain                      oghpcrally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                     Dina Snyman 

Riders Reps                                Dana Greenwood            oghpcnews@gmail.com 

      Danielle Knight 

Canteen      Rebekah Barrett 

      Liz Barrett   

 

General Committee                     Amy Wheeler 

                                                    Karen Pinto 

                                                    Tina Thompson 

                                    

Club Newsletter    Danielle Knight  oghpcnews@gmail.com 
                                                                             
 

Tip of the Month 
 

Every month there will be a tip posted 

here to help remind riders and parents 

about some of the rules that need to be 

followed at rallies. 

 
Tip #8 – Pack Away 

  

At the end of our three lessons, could 

we please ask that both riders and 

their parents assist with packing away 

the arenas.  

 

We would love to see more and 

different people out helping to make 

light work for everyone. It also means 

that everyone can eat their lunch and 

get home earlier  

       

 


